
YEAR TWO—



District but the ramification of the formula by which charter schools are funded when carried to an 
increasingly extreme level.   

This situation threatens to seriously undermine the progress in instructional improvement made 



in the cost of charter school tuition reimbursement from $25.9 million last year to a projected 
$42.9 million next year. The draft 2020-21 budget (which has not yet been adopted by the Board 
of Education as of the writing of this report) proposes to address the increase in charter school 
expenses by steep cuts and the use of one-time



�x Three elementary schools-


